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International Headquarters Office Announcement   

 
DECATUR, GA –  
 
Greetings,  
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families doing well and in good health.  After COVID-19 
sterilization and sanitation last week, IHQ officially reopened this morning with continued 
strict COVID-19 protocols. We are not open to unscheduled visitors.  Our staff team reports 
to the office on a rotational basis to ship materials, and to perform any essential task. All 
other tasks are performed in the safe confines of our homes. Please continue to be patient 
with us as we service your needs, along while working in and through this pandemic.   
 
If you need any assistance from the International Headquarters, please use ZenDesk.  
 
   
Continue to be safe. 
 
John F. Howard | Executive Director 
Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc.  
phone: (404) 284-5533 | email: jhoward@oppf.org 
Website Twitter Instagram Facebook YouTube 
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